CORRESPONDENCE
BOARD DATE: 1/14/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Brian Murphy <bri>orian@godsplanforlife.org>

Sent:

Monday, July 13, 2020 1:32 PM

To:

COB_Response

Cc:

Andi Goud; 'Alan Hostetter'; Louise Murphy; Deborah Najm

Subject:

State of Emergency, Agenda Item 17

Dear Board of Supervisors:

For months I have posed the following question and have never seen an answer:

Since there is no lockdown to prevent the spread of pneumonia, with <u>CDC recorded deaths of 129,994</u>, why is there a lockdown to prevent the spread of COVID-19 with <u>CDC recorded deaths of 120,350</u>, fewer than pneumonia?

Sincerely,

Brian Murphy 19 Rosana Way Coto de Caza, CA 92679 USA (949) 235-4045 (Cell)

CORRESPONDENCE
BOARD DATE: 7/10/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Sherry Kallab <sherrykallab@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, July 13, 2020 4:04 PM

To:

COB_Response

Subject:

VI.PUBLIC, CEO, BOARD COMMENTS & ADJOURNMENT

Members of the Board of Supervisors,

Orange County is now forced to shut down our economy due in large part to your inaction on supporting Nicole Quick's mandatory mask policy. I now see a photo of Supervisor Steel recommending masks but not herself wearing one. This Board has done enough damage it is time to be a model for the people of Orange County and promote masks by wearing them yourself. You were elected to provide public safety and health to the community. Please do you jobs or we will never be able to open. It can be done, other countries have re-opened successfully. Step up or step down.

Thank you!

Sherry Kallab sherrykallab@yahoo.com (949) 303-9700

CORRESPONDENCE
BOARD DATE: 7/14/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Deanna Bickford <deannalbickford@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, July 13, 2020 4:18 PM

To:

COB_Response

Subject:

Comment for 9/14/29 BOS meeting

I am a concerned voting citizen who is outraged at the Orange County, CA Board of Ed & for OC leadership being negligent by not enforcing masks. People will "move away from OC" if we don't become safer.

Schools must not be allowed to open with no social distancing, no masks, no smaller class sizes. This must not happen to our Schools kids and teachers. They must wear a mask and social distance if they go back in to schools at all. This is against state recommendations and is a danger to our OC community.

OC needs mask requirements [no mask, no service] for the biggest health crisis we've ever faced. Only way to keep businesses open is to wear masks.

Thank you for your time/attention and for giving this important need your fullest attention.

Regards,

Deanna B, of RSM

DONT READ BELOW PRIVATE INFO: Bickford, a concerned voting citizen 949-664-9668, 2 Wild Horse, Rancho Santa Margarita, CA, 92688

CORRESPONDENCE
BOARD DATE: 7/14/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Lee Kenney < kenneylee94@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:05 AM

To:

COB_Response

Subject:

Comments for upcoming Board meetings

If the reason to close schools back in March when there was only 1000 cases is that a global pandemic of a virus whose characteristics were largely unknown to the scientific community, then why would the reasoning currently go: well, we know a little more about the virus, like it spreads by aerosol, which is worse than droplet form, and herd immunity is still not a reliable solution, oh and ICU hospital spaces will be in jeopardy if current trends continue? This makes no sense. Aside from the humAnitarian concerns, I wonder if your legal beancounters are doing enough analysis on how much liability / exposure the county may be facing for opening schools when the state is not even meeting the original federal government guidelines.

Of course, the reason we aren't meeting those guidelines is due to state and local governments coddling the self-centered portions of its constituency - factually True and historically recorded - ridiculous!

Sent from my iPhone

BOARD DATE: 7/14/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Claire Goldstein <clairegoldstein90@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:01 AM

To:

COB_Response

Subject:

Comments for Upcoming Board Meeting

To the Orange County Board of Supervisors:

It's not too late to protect our students, not to mention faculty, staff, and families (and our healthcare workers and first responders). Rather than continue rushing us back to "normalcy" before it's wise or safe, stop a moment. Listen. Do the right thing.

Make masks, social distancing, health checks, and other scientifically supported safety measures mandatory in schools. Make virtual learning solutions more accessible, available, and suitable for the most vulnerable among us. As our elected officials, you are morally and ethically obligated to treat this pandemic seriously and take the appropriate steps to protect all county residents. Make us proud to live in Orange County instead of compromised and ashamed.

Sincerely, Claire C. Goldstein 30-year resident of Tustin

×

Virus-free. www.avast.com

BOARD DATE: 7/4/10 ITEM: 17

From:

Court Val <courtvalsocial@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, July 11, 2020 11:41 PM

To: Cc: COB_Response ocbe@ocde.us

Subject:

Comments for upcoming Board meeting on July 14th

To the Orange County Board of Supervisors,

My name is Courtney Brown, and I am a lifetime resident of Orange County. I was born, raised, and educated here. My maternal grandma was a master librarian at Fullerton schools for many years. My paternal grandma was a crossing guard for CUSD as her semi-retirement job. My father is a current classified employee for CUSD, and he enjoys it every day.

People like my family are the ones that you are asking to return to schools in the fall. Students like me are the lives you're putting on the line in the name of normalcy and in blatant disregard of all scientific advice. At the special Public Forum on June 24th, members of this board dismissed the public's calls for social distancing, mask wearing, and other simple, effective measures against coronavirus transmission in our schools.

To reopen schools this fall with no scientifically proven precautions is to send teachers and students into a death trap. Why does this board and the Board of Education ignore science and fact in favor of your own agendas? What does the public gain from your actions? Why are student and faculty lives of no consequence to this board?

I urge you to preserve your dignity and the lives of every Orange County student and educator. Reopen schools safely, require social distancing, masks, daily sanitization, and health checks. Increase accessibility to distance learning to keep the most vulnerable students safe from harm.

This pandemic is not going away because you wish it would, and the Orange County public will not stop holding you accountable because you wish they would. Do the right thing.

Thank you,

Courtney Brown

BOARD DATE: 7/14/20 ITEM: 17

From:

Jackson Salinas < jaxsalinas@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, July 11, 2020 11:29 PM

To:

COB Response

Subject:

Public Comment 7/14/2020

Greetings Orange County Board of Supervisors I am Jackson Salinas resident of La Verne, California in Los Angeles County and Cast Member at the Disneyland Resort. Currently furloughed from my job because of COVID-19. I am speaking out to you folks in regards to the guidelines to reopen theme parks that The State of California is suppose to release as of right now which has not happened yet and we want the guidelines to be released. I am asking everyone of you on the board to demand that the state release the guidelines so Disney can negotiate a reopen date with the unions for us cast members to go back to work. I do not want to be stuck on unemployment and be at home any longer I want to go back making magic for all of our guests. The Happiest Place on Earth needs to be reopen. I hope you folks will take my comment into consideration.

Sincerely,
Jackson Salinas